
Allah  has granted this Ummah an unparalleled, immutable and eternal 
gift. The miracle of the Holy Qur’an, His speech, guidance where every 
letter, syllable comes from Lord of the Worlds – yet it is accessible to all of 
His Creation. We recite His book, listen to it, seek His Mercy, Wisdom and 
Guidance – the greatest form of Dhikr, Peace, Guidance & Success.  

Recite in the name of your Lord who created - Recite, and your Lord is the 
most Generous – (96:1) 

And remind, for indeed, the reminder benefits the believers. (51:55) 

Unquestionably, by the remembrance of Allah hearts are assured. (13:28) 

So remember Me; I will remember you. (2:152) 

 The best type of worship my servant can do is reciting Qur’an (Bayhaqi) 

“Recite the Qur'an, for it will come as an intercessor for its reciters on the 
Day of Resurrection.'” (Bukhari)  

“The one who is proficient in the recitation of the Qur’an will be with the 
honourable and obedient scribes (angels), but the one who recites the 

Qur’an and finds it difficult to recite, trying to recite it as best as he can, 
will have a double reward.” (Bukhari) 

 



Look at the tremendous reward that recitation brings you. 

Indeed, those who recite the Book of Allah and establish prayer and 
spend [in His cause] out of what We have provided them, secretly and 

publicly, [can] expect a profit that will never perish  (35:29) 

 “It is a Book We have sent down to you, full of blessing, so that people 
ponder its Signs and those who possess intelligence take heed.” 

Allah  did not send it to us to simply be a ritual set of litanies that we 
recite. He sent it to us so that we can benefit from its message and model 
our lives according to its teachings.  

Our Qur’an is our manual, compass of Do’s and Don’ts. This is the book 
that we must be connected to on a daily basis. How is your relationship 
with the Qur’an?  

Indeed, this Qur'an guides to that which is most suitable and gives good 
tidings to the believers who do righteous deeds that they will have a 

great reward. (17:9) 

This book will guide you to the best in every aspect of your life, not good 
or okay, but best.  So what do you know of the Qur’an, what do your 
reflect upon, what parameters do you live your life by? 

 

 

 

 



Do not backbite, lie, spy, steal, alcohol, fornicate, adultery, interest, 
gamble… 

Establish the prayer, fast, obey parents, zakat…  

Do you say “I listen and obey” or listen & disobey or not listen at 
all? 

Alif, Lam, Ra. This is a Book whose verses are perfected and then 
presented in detail from one who is Wise and Acquainted. (11:1) 

And everything We have set out in detail. (17;12) 

Talk to the Qur’an & you will find the answers to your life… 

No Children, Low Income 

No Peace, Community Cohesion 

No Health, Stressed, Worries 

Want Peaceful Life, Want Jannah… 

All the answers can of life and hereafter can be found in the Qur’an. 

Allah  is waiting for you, what are you waiting for? 


